
 
 
 

COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBER’S REPORT 

Report to:   Bay of Islands-Whangaroa Community Board 
Member Name:  Frank Owen 
Subdivision:   Kerikeri  
Date:    Period 17th September to 16th October 2020 
 

Meetings    

Date   Meeting 

18th September 2020  Community Board planning meeting 
25th September 2020  Spoke at Age Concern meeting 
26th September 2020  Attended Vision Kerikeri AGM. 
28th September 2020   Kerikeri Domain Working Group meeting 
1st October 2020  Community Board meeting 
5th October 2020  Kerikeri Domain Working Group meeting 
12th October 2020  Kerikeri Domain Working Group meeting 
13th October 2020  Meeting with Cherry Park House Chair 
16th October 2020  Meeting with Board members  

Issues 

CHERRY PARK HOUSE 

I met with the Chair of Cherry Park House on 13th October following a complaint sent 
to the Mayor regarding the payment of the Cherry Park House power bill.  Following 
this I contacted Nina Gobie at Council by email.  She undertook to ring me to discuss 
the issues.  I am awaiting the call. 

KERIKERI DOMAIN WORKING GROUP 

Members from sub-divisions outside Kerikeri may not be fully aware of the outcome of 
the Domain Working Group’s work.  Following a number of planning meetings and a 
meeting of stakeholders, the Group has agreed the way forward when it comes to 
spending the $3,000,000 of PGF funding for the Domain.  It is a credit to the Chair and 
all working Group Members, including FNDC staff, that consensus was reached with 
no blood on the carpet, and no acrimony.   

Resource Consents 

NIL 

Requests for Service/Information 

NIL 
 

FRANK OWEN 

17 October 2020 

 


